Western Cape
Governmeant

PEACE AND SAFETY WARDEN PROGRAMME

The Western Cape Government through the Department of Community Safety adopted the
Peace and Safety Ward Programme with the focus to strengthen the safety and security and law
enforcement capacity of municipalities in the Western Cape. The programme will provide 20
persons with training and development and work placement opportunities for a period 12 months.
Participants will receive a monthly stipend of R 2300.

Unemployed persons that meet the following criteria are hereby invited to apply to participate in
the Peace and Safety Warden Programme.

¢ Applicants must reside within the borders of the Prince Albert Municipal Area
+ Unemployed Youth between the age of 18 — 25

Grade 12 / Matric Certificate

¢ No Criminal Record

Successful applicants must be available to attend a 2 week compulsory training session during
November 2019. It will also be required from successful applicants to do a SAPS clearance to
verify criminal record status. Successful applicants will also sign a memorandum of agreement
with the Department of Community Safety that will be binding for the duration of the programme.

Interested applicants who meet the abovementioned criteria should apply using the prescribed
application form obtainable from the nearest municipal office (during normal office hours). Only
correct and fully completed application forms will be considered. Completed applications must be
at the nearest municipal office.

For any enquiries contact Mr Charlton Jafta tel 023 541 1320 or email charlton@pamun.gov.za
during office hours.

Certified copies of the following documentation must be attached:
- A comprehensive Curriculum Vitae
- Proof of qualification/latest examination results
Certified copy of Identity Document (not clder than 3 months)

Please Note: The screening and selection of candidates will be done by the Western Department
of Community Safety. Successful applicants will be placed in the service of Prince Albert
Municipality for a period of 12 months commencing 1 December 2019 until 30 November 2020.

Closing Date: Tuesday 22 October 2019
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